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Staff Report 
August 5, 2019 Council Workshop 

 

NE Lake Road and NE Everett Street Intersection Improvements Update 

Staff Contact Phone Email 

James Carothers, Engineering Manager 360.817.7230 jcarothers@cityofcamas.us  

 

PURPOSE 

The project team has brought this project’s design to near 60% completion. Application has been made 

for Public Works Trust Fund construction funding. The Washington State Transportation Improvement 

Board (TIB) grant applications are due on August 16th. Staff would like to clearly identify the project 

limits and the overall benefits of the project in the TIB grant application. 

 

For this reason, staff is seeking consensus from Council on the south project limits. Extending 

improvements to the south of the roundabout provide the following benefits: 

 A sidewalk connection from the roundabout to the Fallen Leaf Lake Park entrance. 

 A center turn lane to accommodate left turns into to the commercial property and the north 

entrance to Lacamas Village on the east side of Everett Street. 
 

Staff will present this improvements option in better detail at the Council Workshop and will have a 

cost estimate summary. Please feel free to contact me with comments or questions. Thank you.  
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